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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

FEBRUARY 

21st   Assembly 

25th   Year 6 Shoalhaven High 
Information Evening 

27th   District Swimming Car-
nival 

 

 

MARCH 

6th    Clean Up Australia Day 

20th   Assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents,  

Results are in! Congratulations to Caitlin Cox –Senior Girls Swimming  
Champion for 2020!  

Well done also to Eli Caswell, Tyson Wilkins and Huey Piert, who along with 
Caitlin, will represent us at this years district swimming carnival to be held on 
Thursday 27th February at Nowra Swimming Pool. We wish them all the 
best. 

Last week I had the privilege of convening a Small Schools Network Meeting 
for the 5 small schools that make up our community of small schools 
(Greenwell Point, Terara, Falls Creek, Nowra Hill and Kangaroo Valley). One 
of the hot topics for discussion was the swimming carnival and how we could, 
as our schools grow to capacity in numbers, cater for a small schools carni-
val at the same time as allowing adequate time for all students who want to 
have a go and compete (some races were unable to be held due to time run-
ning out on the day). One suggestion was that each of the small schools 
would have their own carnival (or combine with only one other school) and 
then send their competitors off to the Small Schools Carnival. This way we 
could encourage more children to have a go. Watch this space for more on 
this topic, as we may hold a carnival later in the year to determine the com-
petitors that will go to the Small Schools Carnival in 2021. 

This week sees our first Assembly of the Year. It will be held on Friday 21st 
February in the school hall. The starting time is 2:20 pm. Our student leader-
ship groups will have their first speaking opportunities and will be speaking 
about their roles this year. We hope you can make it. 

Although it feels like a long time away, information regarding transitioning to 
High School came home last week with all year 6 students. The first infor-
mation session will be held on Tuesday 25th February starting at 5:30 pm. 
Paperwork for enrolling into high school will also be sent home today. Please 
complete these and return these before then end of February. 

Did you know our library is open most mornings for borrowing and to com-
plete homework? If your child would like to borrow a book or get additional 
assistance with their homework they can access this service from 8:40 am 
most mornings. Thank you to the teachers and support workers who have 
kindly volunteered their time to make this happen for our students.  

Our P&C would like to let you know that we have some fantastic drink bottles 
for sale with the 150th year logo on them. They are strong and sturdy and 

would even make great gifts for others.   

NO HAT NO PLAY 

No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 

THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 
A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each week  
a fruit and vegetable box for our Friday raffles.  
 
SHOALHAVEN “POP UP” BLAST PROGRAM 
Woolworths cricket blast pop up clinics are coming to our region. Fast track your cricket skills through a 
fun, program for kids who can’t wait to get out on the field. Be part of the crew and have a blast...fast! 
Shoalhaven Centre now open for registrations at www.playcricket.com.au. Bomaderry Oval, Friday 6th 
March 4:30-6:00pm.  Registration is open at  www.playcricket.com.au. This is for 4 weeks only, the price 
is $59.00. You will receive a participant pack which includes: Bag, ball, bottle, World Cup hat.  For More 
details Email: sean.barrett@cricketnsw.com.au  
 
CULBURRA DOLPHINS 
REGISTRATIONS NOW OPEN: Culburra Dolphins Rugby League Football Club is 

pleased to advise that registrations are now open for all age groups from U6s to Senior grades for 

the 2020 season. This includes Girls League Tag for U12s and U14s. 

 
The Registrar and committee members will be at Crookhaven Oval on Saturday, 29th February from 8am 
to help with player registrations.  For returning players, you can register online at www.playnrl.com and 
follow the links.  If registering for the first time, please upload a clear head shot of your child and a copy of 
their original birth certificate. If you are intending to use your $100 Active Kids  
Rebate Voucher please redeem and activate this first before registering. 

They are a good quality bottle and are available for sale for only $12.00. Don’t miss out on your oppor-
tunity to get one! 

They also have a limited supply of size 14 grey school shorts for sale, that they are selling off at a dis-
counted rate. Get in fast if you want to get a bargain as the uniform shop will cease selling them once 
stocks run out. 
 
Have a great week! 

Regards, 

Mrs Cathie Glennan 

Principal 

 

P & C NEWS  
CANTEEN 
 

Canteen helpers:   
Wednesday February 19th:Rachael, Kristi & Nat H 
Friday February 21st:Susan, Sue & Melinda 

 
 
 
 

BOAT AWARDS 
 KB— Ava & Alex 
 1 O —Kassius & Jesse T 
 2/3— Olivia & Jake 

                 3/4—Madison 
                 5/6 — Bella I & Michael S 

BIRTHDAYS 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday  

   Hugh in Year 2/3G turns 9 on Thursday 
   Myles in Year 1 O turns 8 on Saturday 
    

 

Greenwell Point Drink Bottles  

$12.00 

http://www.playcricket.com.au/
mailto:sean.barrett@cricketnsw.com.au
http://www.playnrl.com

